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December 19, 2019 

Attention: RTWSS Providers  
Subject: Upcoming Contract Amendment 
  
We would like to notify the provider network that we are in the process of finalizing a RTWSS 
contract amendment to incorporate a Cognitive Job Demands Analysis (Cognitive JDA) service. 
Due to the nature of this work, at this time, only Occupational Therapists will be accepted as the 
personnel completing the service. If your company does not have an Occupational Therapist 
available to perform the service, we ask that you please decline the referral with an indication of 
the reason. The file will then be redirected to the next service provider.  

The aim is for this service to come into effect in January of 2020.   

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program 
providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the 
list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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